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JOHN W. STAGGERS
ATTORNEY AND COUNSELLOR AT LAW
S508-5i1 COLUMBIAN BUILDING
WASHINGTON I,D.C.

Awgust 11, 1954

The Honorabls, Dr, Syngman Rhee
President, Republic of Korea
Seoul, Korea

Dear Dr, Rhee:

You will find attached & copy of a letter of intro-
duction which I have given Mr, William C., Teylor, who has
some cenfidential informstion which he would like to impart
to you,

You may recall that when I was in Chinhas, I discussed
it with you and you had given some thought at the time, to the
advisability of having him come to Korea to see you for an
interview,
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